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17 October 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Starting after half term, your child will have a mentor. Your child will meet with their mentor 
once every two weeks initially, increasing to once a week as we approach SATS. 
 
The mentor will talk to your child about how they are feeling, any concerns or successes they 
have had with their learning or anything they think may help them with their learning. 
 
With input from the class teacher, the mentors may set personal targets that they monitor at 
each meeting. The aim is to ensure that the Year 6 pupils are given every opportunity to 
succeed in the run up to SATS, but that they do not feel unduly pressured. 
 
 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………Tutor………………………………………………………. 
 
The mentors may make arrangements with you to see your child before or after school if they 
are not able to fit it in during normal school hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Bridge & Mr J Dickinson 
Assistant Headteacher/Year 6 Teacher 
 


